
   CHEROKEE COUNTY COMMISSION 

     CENTRE, AL 

 

       MINUTES 

 

 

The Cherokee County Commission met in regular session on the date specified below.  Bills were 

reviewed and approved as per attached at month-end. 

 

DATE:   PRESENT:    ABSENT: 

May 24, 2004  All     None 

 

1. James Estes representing a group of homeowners that access County Road 832  

expressed concerns over the county’s responsibility in maintaining the road and 

earth dam underneath the road.  County engineer explained that he was not sure of  

the terms in which the county originally accepted the road from the developer.  The 

chairman explained that the matter would be looked into.  No action was taken. 

 

2. Bill Hawkins updated the commission on pending lawsuit hearing date with  the 

Homebuilders Licensure Board of Alabama.  The hearing date is set for October 4, 

2004 at 9:00a.m. 

 

3. Motion by Dale Welch, second by Earl Westbrook to approve the minutes of the 

May 10, 2004 meeting.  Approved 4-0. 

 

4. Motion by Earl Westbrook, second by Kathryn Black to approve remaining  

Commission meeting schedule as prescribed by Act No. 2004-384.  Approved 4-0. 

 

 

 

There being no further business to come before the board, the meeting was adjourned subject to 

call. 

 

 

___________________________     _______________________________  

Dale Welsh, District I     Phillip W. Jordan, Chairman 

 

 

___________________________  

Earl Westbrook, District II 

 

 

___________________________  

Kathryn Black, District III 

 

 

___________________________  

Harold Woodall, District IV  

 


